
 

          
       

DEKALB COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
OPERATIONS DIVISION 

 

Greetings,  
 

The  Operations Division of the DeKalb County School District cordially  invites  you  to  attend  the  
Upcoming Contractors’ Forum for the DCSD 2022-2027 Capital Improvement Program.  The  Operations 
Division would  like  to  advise  local  Builders – including General Contractors, Sub-contractors, 
Construction Managers-at-Risk, Design-Builders, and Material and Equipment Suppliers of  upcoming  
construction opportunities with the District.  This Forum  will provide an overview of upcoming projects 
with tentative timeframes and an opportunity to hear and speak with District officials from the 
Operations Division’s Design & Construction Department as well as the Procurement officials who 
manage and control District Capital solicitations.   

 

Upcoming Contractor’s Forum 
Friday, November 3, 2023 / from 10:00 a.m. to 11:30a.m. 

Administrative & Instructional Complex (AIC) 

1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd., Stone Mountain, GA 30083 

Location: Board Room 

 
Purpose:   Informational meeting for upcoming construction projects.    

 

Topics:      Operations Division Leadership will speak about construction project  
opportunities. Representatives from the Capital Improvement Team will also be 
present  to help answer questions.   

 

 
Required Attendees:   General Contractors, Construction Managers-at-Risk, Design-Builders, Sub-contractors, 

Specialty Contractors, and Material and Equipment Suppliers.   
 

RSVP Required: Please RSVP to dcsd-op-solicitation@dekalbschoolsga.org with the names of all 
attendees, name of company,  email and phone number.  Maximum three (3 ea.) persons per firm.  The 
first 250 people to RSVP will be accepted to the event.   RSVPs must be received no later than November 1, 
2023.   

Please Note: The Administrative & Instructional Complex (AIC) is a secure facility. Security screening will 
occur in the lobby; a valid  state-issued ID is required to enter the building.   

 

Best Regards,   
Operations Division of the DeKalb County School District 
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